
ASPRIATIONS 2023 

6th and 7th July 2023 

After the huge success of our first Aspirations Week in 2022, we have decided to do it 

all again. This year we are running the event across two days Thursday 6th July and 

Friday 7th July.  

Besides being few days, where our children could explore their aspirations and dreams, 

it was also an important time to promote the idea of having a good career. It’s believed 

that promoting a good career will help pupils understand the link between subjects, 

their skills, and the opportunities that can arise from that. Meaning that Aspirations 

Week was more about showing our children the possibilities and helping them keep 

motivated towards their goal.  

Last year we had so many fabulous parents and members of the local community 

volunteer, sharing so many amazing careers with our children including but not limited 

to: GPs, nurses, police officers, radio hosts, lawyers, members of the theatre, Army, 

RAF, European Space Agency, STEM, coding, marital arts, fitness, artists, illustrators 

and many more.  

We would love to have anyone who volunteered last year back, as not all children 

experienced all the sessions, and we’d love to have new volunteers too!  

If you would like to be part of this fantastic opportunity for the children, please could 

you email fmcmorrine@powells.gloucs.sch.uk with the following details:  

 Availability on the 6th and/or 7th July -including times morning/afternoon/all day 
 An indication of what you would like to do with the children (a talk/an 

interactive session/ a question and answer session/ workshop etc.)  

 Any other information you need or would like us to know.  

Thank you for taking the time to be involved in this. We really hope that is will help to 

raise our children’s aspirations and have an impact on them and their future choices.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Kind Regards,  

Miss McMorrine. 
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